

City of Greensboro

Melvin Municipal Building 300 W. Washington Street Greensboro, NC 27401

Legislation Text

File #: ID 17-0702, Version: 1

Presentation of the 2017 Well Deserved Award to the City of Greensboro from United Healthcare

Department: Human Resources

Council District: N/A

Public Hearing: N/A

Advertising Date/By: N/A

Contact 1 and Phone: Connie Hammond, Human Resources Director 336-373-4629

Contact 2 and Phone: Deborah Stephens, Benefits Supervisor 336-373-2180

PURPOSE:

The City of Greensboro is being presented with the United Healthcare Well Deserved Wellness Award for 2017.

BACKGROUND: This award is in recognition of the progress that the City of Greensboro has made with the Health Rewards Wellness Plan and Programming offered to City Employees.

BUDGET IMPACT: There is not budget impact.

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: United Healthcare will be onsite during the 11/14/2017 Council Meeting to present the Human Resources Department with the Award.